
THE COLORADO BASIN ROUNDTABLE 
C/O P.O. BOX 1120 

GLENWOOD SPRINGS, COLORADO 
81602 

 
 
February 3, 2015 
 
Craig Godbout 
Colorado Water Conservation Board 
Water Supply Planning Section 
1580 Logan Street, Suite 200 
Denver CO 80203 
(303) 866-3441, ext 3210 (office) 
(970) 218-9407 (cell) 
craig.godbout@state.co.us 
 
Dear Craig: 
 
The Colorado Basin Roundtable voted unanimously at its Jan. 26, 2015, meeting to 
approve a grant request for $48,750 from the Colorado Basin Water Supply Reserve 
Account and $926,250 from the Statewide WSRA on behalf of the Summit County 
application to accomplish restoration of a reach of the Swan River.  
 
As the CWCB can see from the application, the money is well leveraged by cash and in-
kind contributions from 10 entities, exemplifying collaboration and cooperation on 
critical environmental work on the Swan. 
 
This grant request is the kind of work envisioned by the CBRT’s draft Basin 
Implementation Plan and addresses actions spelled out in Section 6.6.7 of the draft 
Colorado Water Plan. Thank you for the staff and Board time to consider this important 
work.  
 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Jim Pokrandt 
Chair, Colorado Basin Roundtable    
 
 
Attachment: CFWE grant applications 
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